
 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Konawa to replace unsafe drinking water distribution 

lines in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Konawa, 

located at 122 N Broadway Street, Konawa, OK 74849 The funding would be used for the 

purchase and installation of new water distribution pipes.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will ensure that the city no longer 

operates their water distribution system at an unsafe pressure level. The project has a federal 

nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephanie Bice 

Member of Congress 


